
RAPID READ 

Friday, June 9th, 2023 
 

EVENTS & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

➢ This week’s Good Green News:  Brazil legally recognized nearly 700 square miles of Indigenous lands 
in an effort to stop illegal logging, mining and land grabbing.  They also plan to end deforestation by 
2030. 

➢ Trivia Question for the Day:  What video game series started in 2007 has 10+ games such as Lego 
and The Beatles versions?   While you think about that, Frenchies, don’t forget to sign up for next 
week’s PIF Trivia where you can play the answer to the question… Rock Band! 

➢ Do you have clothes that don’t fit or clothes that you are willing to donate? If so, drop them off at 
the library before or after school and during lunch next week from Monday through Wednesday. 
These clothes will be used for a free Riverside thrift pop up and to support a homeless shelter in the 
community.  

➢ Reminder that the school store in Room 224 will be closed until further notice.  

➢ Mario Kart Tourney is today after school in the Library.   

WEEKLY CAFETERIA SPECIALS 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Swedish Meatballs 
& Mash 

Pulled Pork & 
Onion Rings 

Vegetable 
Lasagna 

Chicken Ramen Penne Alfredo 

SPORTS 

➢ Track & Field Provincials continue today and tomorrow.  Cheer your Rapids on! 

GRADS 

➢ Hey Grads! TODAY is the deadline to purchase commencement tickets. Your parents can check their 
email, or you can go to School Cash Online or see Mrs. Gaucher, the Accountant, in the office before 
3:30pm today to purchase!  

➢ Hey GRADS!  Final pick up for AfterGrad Prizes and T-shirt/Bag today at Lunch in Room 108.  

➢ Grade 12’s!   Please check your school email for one last reminder to get your Commencement 
Comment and Gown Sizes in. 

CLUBS 

➢ The Anti-Racism Club is doing Part 2 of their pre-register to vote drive next week starting Monday to 
Wednesday in the foyer.  Anyone 16 years or older can come down with their driver’s license or 
health number to register and get free candy! 

CAREERS 



➢ Any Grade 11 students who would like to be nominated for the Morehead-Cain Scholarship for Fall 
2024, please see Ms. David or the career website.  


